
Mrs. Nolan

2021-22 will hopefully bring a return to 

a more normal school experience for 

our students. I am truly looking 

forward to the new school year and 

what I hope to be a fantastic learning 

experience.

I am excited to introduce myself as Mrs. 
Nolan, your 4th Grade Teacher. I can’t 
wait to get to know you and looking 
forward to a fantastic school year.

A little bit about myself, I have lived in 
Raleigh for 23 years. I have 2 wonderful 
children Jack (a senior at NCSU) and 
Libby (a senior at Leesville HS). I have 
been teaching for 14 years, and this is 7th 
year at Brassfield. 

Email- anolan@wcpss.net
School phone- 919-870-4080

Color:  Red 
Food: Sushi & Seafood in general
Team: NC State – GO Pack!
Animals: Elephants & Dogs  
Hobbies: Reading, yoga/exercise, cooking, and going to the beach.  

Meet my family-Mr. Nolan, Me, Libby, & 
Jack
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